NOTICE

A n .
Il the students of BCA 2™, 4™ and 6" semester are hereby informed that a

Parent-Teacher meeting is going to be held on Thursday 30" May, 2019 in the
BCA department as per the schedule given below. A

I parents/guardians are
requested to attend the meeting to discuss their ward’

s academic performance
and response in the class and also offer their suggestions in

this regard.
_ Semester [ Timeslot .
2"h Semester " 1200noonto12:30pm |
4" Semester " 12:30 noon to 1:00 pm |

6" Semester i
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